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This week we have begun our computing learning, programming using Lego Wedo. 
To build up our skills, we’ve been building and programming different models. We 
will then apply our skills to design and create our own ‘Moon buggies’.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

In English we have been writing space themed poetry using similes, metaphors and 
personification. We will continue to write different poems next week but with a 
Christmas theme.  

In Maths we have been multiplying and dividing by 10, 100 and 1000. Next week, 
we will be learning about square and cube numbers and working on mental 
multiplication strategies.  

Reminders: 
 Reading 5 times a week – please hear your child read at least once a week 

and sign their reading record book. 
 Mathletics – It is very important that your children complete the set 

Mathletics homework as it is linked to the learning in class and will ensure 
they continue to develop their skills. 

 Spellings  
 TTRockstars 


